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                                                                                                                               17th June 2022                                               

Dear Parents and Carers 

We would like to invite you to our ‘Meet the Teacher’ session where we will discuss the year 

groups routines, expectations, topics etc. You will also have the opportunity to ask us any 

questions that you may have.  

We anticipate the sessions will run for approximately 20 minutes. We look forward to 

meeting you at one of the sessions. If you cannot make the session, please speak to your 

child’s teacher who will provide you with the necessary information. 

If you have two or more children and their meetings coincide, please attend one meeting 

and collect the information from the other class teacher. If you do need to bring younger 

siblings to the meeting, please can we leave buggies/pushchairs outside the classroom, or as 

instructed by staff. Additionally we kindly ask that you supervise younger children at all 

times and avoid touching classroom resources. 

 

NEW Year 1      Monday 4th July at 2.30pm in 1HS        Please come through the playground at  

NEW Year 2     Monday 4th July at 2.30pm in 2KB          2.25pm for Y1 – Y4 sessions 

NEW Year 3     Monday 4th July at 2.30pm in 3  

NEW Year 4     Tuesday 5th July at 2.30pm in 4  

 

NEW Year 5      Tuesday 5th July at 2.30pm in 5         Please come through the main door by  

NEW Year 6      Tuesday 5th July at 2.30pm in 6        the office for these sessions 

 

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P Wade 

Headteacher                                                                                          

 



 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


